G PALLARIS PROJECT SERVICES

Architectural Services and Building Project Management

Regeneration and Planning

London Borough of Camden

Camden Town Hall

Argyle Street /

London WC1H 8EQ o 15.08.2014

Dear Sirs

Re. 6 Redington Road, London NW3 7RG flats 1 and 2
Previous application reference 2014/4154/P

Planners dealing with case Nanayaa Ampoma.

As you know our last application was withdrawn, on the basis of advice informally given by
Ptanners/Conservationists.

We therefore submit another application for your consideration.
Please find enclosed 4 of copies of each of the following documents:-
Town Planning Forms

Existing and Proposed Plans and Elevations

Proposed Site/Block Plan

Design and Access Statement.

You already have photographs of the property so as suggested have not sent another 4 copies.
Similarly we have not sent in another Application Fee, as advised (Free Go) by planner.

In dealing with our case, we ask you to be sympathetic to our application, bearing in mind what has
been built in our Grounds (TOTAL RE-BUILD occupying nearly the complete site) and also no 8 which
has been extended in a very modern fashion, with no sensibility to the original House

Throughout Redington Road extensions and conversions have been ongoing for years, with new
builds abounding at every opportunity. Probably most of the Applications have gone to appeal and
Subsequently granted, we do not wish this to be the case with our application
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So for the reasons given before and the changes made to our drawings to take into account your
comments, we now hope that our proposals can be considered and approved in due course.

Best Regards

Gaoriel Pataris .



